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Charlotte Water (CLTWater) is planning to replace 
4,724 linear feet existing wastewater pipes, 
installed in 1999, with larger pipes to better serve 
customers and reduce the risk of wastewater 
overflows.  

WHEN: Construction is estimated to start spring 
2023 and take several months to complete. 

WHERE: Construction of the new pipe will occur 
in construction easements.



Wastewater Pipe Project To Reduce Overflows

February 2023

During March and April, Charlotte Water (CLTWater) authorized 
contractors, ESP, Catawba Valley Engineering & Testing (CVET), 
and Big Foot Forestry, will clear debris and conduct subsurface 
investigations (also known as test pit or soft dig, similar to 
photograph on to the right) to assess soil and rock conditions 
along the pipe alignment. Any disturbed areas will be restored. If 
we determine that this project will have any direct impact on your 
property, we will notify you further as the project progresses. 

CLTWater is acquiring easements from property owners along the 
route. An easement essentially allows CLTWater usage to part of a 
property owner’s land after a legal agreement has been reached. 
Ownership of the property does not change; the easement simply 
gives CLTWater the right to be in that area of property for an 
agreed upon purpose. The rights and restrictions are 
negotiated between The City of Charlotte and the 
property owner.  

WHAT TO EXPECT:
•	 Construction will take several months in the same 

location. 

•	 Major roads will be tunneled under. 

•	 Water and wastewater service should not be 
disrupted during construction. Any outage will be 
considered an emergency. 

•	 When finished, the project will enhance pipe 
performance and protect the water quality in the Six 
Mile Creek Basin. 

Crews will conduct subsurface 
investigations to assess soil and rock 
conditions along the pipe alignment.


